
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 18, 2020 

 
Dear Athletes and Owners,   
 
You are receiving this letter due to your placing on the ranking list or you submitted an 
application of intent for the 2020 U.S. Endurance Team. It has been a very interesting week 
for all of us. We thank you for your patience as we collectively define our next steps. At this 
time, we have not been given any information to suggest that the 2020 FEI World 
Endurance Championship will not go ahead as scheduled or as planned. As such, we would 
like to provide the following reminders and updates: 
 

 The last date to submit the application of intent is March 26, 2020 at 11:59pm, ET.  

 The last date to add a horse to an already submitted application of intent is March 
26, 2020 at 11:59pm, ET.   

 The Selection Process for the 2020 U.S. Endurance Team will be monitored and 
examined constantly. Please be sure to review the Selection Procedures found 
here.    

 The FEI Calendar may be updated at any time (competitions are currently 
cancelling, some are postponing and there is a possibility for new FEI competitions 
to come onto the calendar). We will do all we can to keep you updated on the 
changes but it remains your responsibility to check the USEF, FEI and competition 
websites on a daily basis.  

 USEF encourages continued training and preparation for the Championship. USEF 
will provide you with the latest information and developments, as they become 
known.  

 
Please know during this challenging time, your team at US Equestrian will continue to 
provide service and support. We are closely monitoring communications from the Centers 
for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the World Health Organization (WHO), the U.S. 
Department of State, U.S. Department of Homeland Security and the United States Olympic 
and Paralympic Committee (USOPC). We have communicated to our membership and 
competition organizers guidance to suspend all USEF licensed competitions and 
participation for the next 30 days. We will assess the situation on a daily basis.  

 
Additionally, beginning March 17, 2020, USEF will be implementing a Flexible Work Plan for 
USEF employees through March 27, 2020. At the end of this month, this plan may be 
modified or extended as we monitor the COVID-19 situation and USEF’s business needs.  
 
Please check the USEF website daily for any changes. If you have any Endurance specific 
questions, please reach out to me directly.  
 
Kind regards, 
Kristen 

https://www.usef.org/compete/disciplines/endurance/world-endurance-championship
http://links.usef.mkt7856.com/ctt?kn=3&ms=MTcwODc5MTMS1&r=NTIxMTU3NzUyNTYwS0&b=0&j=MTg0MDg3NTY0OAS2&mt=1&rt=0

